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Note to file 
 
Tłı̨chǫ All-Season Road, GNWT 

 
Re: Correction to Minister’s final measures  
 
On October 25, 2018 the Tłı̨chǫ Government provided its final wording on the measures for 
the Tłı̨chǫ All-Season Road environmental assessment. A minor error was noted in measure 8-
1.   
 
The corrected version is posted to the public registry, PR#347. This updated document 
highlights the correction and also has a separate clean version of the document.   
 
This document will replace the incorrect version submitted on October 25 which is attached 
to public registry numbers 343 and 342.  
 
If you have any questions, contact Simon Toogood at 867 279-7053 or 
stoogood@reviewboard.ca. 
 
 
 

mailto:stoogood@reviewboard.ca

